ISVITND

"CONNECT DURING COVID

WNHF Bi-Weekly Newsletter | Volume #1 | Issue #18 | January 21, 2021
MESSAGE FROM A CLINIC MANAGER UPLIFTING NEWS

b . i AE RN e IR eI GEC UL On the Cover: Mel Burnett, Clinical Educator,

7 Professionals of Winfield, WN Hillside Family applied for the COVID Tech Connect program
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patients are screened for any COVID symptomes. by giving them the opportunity to see and
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we are happy to see patients in our clinics for a face

to face visit. It is safe to visit our clinics in person;

our staff follows a strict COVID-19 protocol to
keep everyone safe. However, we also provide the option of telehealth
which has been an option for patients since the pandemic began in our
area. We have had a number of patients utilize this service as it is a safe
approach for patients with underlying conditions.
We are also anticipating the option of being able to provide the COVID
vaccine to our patients. We are patiently and anxiously awaiting
notification and we pride ourselves in being able to provide these
services and more to our patients in the community.

THANK YOU

Thank you again to those who helped us provide care packages for
frontline staff. Along with a grant from Rise Cowley & BCBS, these donors
made it possible to purchase snacks and day-to-day comfort items for
the care packages: Mike & Linda Harvey, Todd & Holly Peters, Craig
A TEN R TET PR (e e e e G R RV GRS [BRWER SR + Gala - October 16: Watch for your
received this note from the radiology department: invitations in late spring or early summer!
“The radiology department enjoyed the gift bags and the Sonic tokens
that were given to us. It's the small things that make a different
and bring a smile! Just to know you are thought of and
appreciated means a great deal right now (and always).
Thanks to everyone that had a hand in this project.”

+ Willy’s Care Cab: Our auxiliarians were sent
home during the pandemic to keep them
safe, meaning the Willy’s Care Cab program
was put on pause. In the meantime we've
added a brand new bench for patients to sit
on while they wait! The bench was generously
donated by an anonymous donor. We look
forward to safely welcoming our wonderful
volunteers back and promoting this service
again as soon as we can!

UPCOMING EVENTS

+ Wine-O Trail Run - May 22: Registration
opens Feb. 8. Visit the Wine-O event page on
Facebook for more info! We're looking for
volunteers! See pg. 4 for details.

CONTACT US
Annika | foundationdir@wnmh.org | 620-222-6276
Brittney | brittney.carson@wnmbh.org | 620-222-6275



WNH FEATURED IN NATIONAL PUBLICATION

William Newton Hospital would like to share an article about the Second Century Campaign featured in a national
publication, written by Annika Morris (who also recently received a national 40 Under 40 award!). We celebrate these
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11 Ways a Rural Hospital Transforms Community
ptions to Ex ign Goals
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recognitions from the Association for Healthcare Philanthropy
with you, our generous and supportive community. The article
featured in the Association for Healthcare Philanthropy, titled
"11 Ways a Rural Hospital Transforms Community Perceptions
to Exceed Campaign Goals," describes the success of phase one
of the capital campaign. The biggest single contribution to this
success is the support shown by the communities served by
William Newton Hospital. Our community is only as strong as

p how we work together. Click this box or the links below to read
the article and news about Annika's 40 Under 40 recognition if
= you haven't yet.

BT AHP Journal article: http://bit.ly/WNHFAHPjournal
000 Annika Morris recognition: https://bit.ly/Morris40Under40

THANKFULTH

URSDAYS

Travis Pitterle is part of our awesome |.T. team. He received a $100 Graves Drug gift
certificate from our generous anonymous donor.

Travis helps keep everybody online and ready to go, and has been a tremendous help for
those currently working from home. He always helps with a smile and he is appreciated.

= Graves Drug has been a very strong supporter of the hospital’s mission and the foundation,
| including but not limited to partnerships through event sponsorships and participation,
. Dared’s presence on the foundation board and Renee’s assistance with the gala planning

committee, among many other health-centered initiatives from their pharmacies.

Chelsie Bane, one of WNH'’s awesome employees at the Tallgrass Rural Health Clinic in
Sedan, was the lucky winner of a $100 gift certificate to Rejuvv’ Spa. What a great way
to start your new year! Rejuvv’ Spa has been a passionate supporter of both the hospital
and foundation, an active partner who has supported both the Wine-O Trail Run and the
Gala for multiple years. Tracie Gordon, owner of the award-winning spa, is also one of the
foundation’s board members.

Som Khammanyvong was the lucky winner of a $100 gift certificate to the Winfield
Recreation Commission. She looks forward to enrolling in an annual gym membership,
or using it to take some classes. Another great way to start your new year! Som is our
laundry supervisor and helps keep the hospital sparkling and clean, and we appreciate
it. Winfield Rec Center has partnered with the hospital on various events including the
Wine-O Trail Run, Junebug Jog, Crop Hop, and Mile of Lights. We are grateful for what they
do to improve the quality of health in our community.
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https://www.ahp.org/resources-and-tools/healthcare-philanthropy-journal/ahp-journal-details/11-Ways-a-Rural-Hospital-Transforms-WNHF
https://www.wnhcares.org/getpage.php?name=Morris_Named_40_Under_40

IN THE NEWS:
WNH NURSE JENNIFER OWEN

Jennifer Owen was featured in last Tuesday’s edition of the Wichita Eagle
talking about the effects of COVID on healthcare workers. Jennifer has been
working in the 2East COVID Isolation Unit, and takes photos of the outdoors
to show her patients who aren’t able to see outside on a regular basis while
in the hospital. Click this box, visit our Facebook page, or visit the link below
to read the article!

https://www. kansas.com/news/coronavirus/article248450785. html

High COVID hospitalizations — and deaths —
take a toll on Kansas health care workers
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HOUSECALLS IS HERE!

HouseCalls 2020 features WN Orthopaedics, WN Foot & Ankle, WN Interventional
Radiology, the H. L. Snyder Medical Foundation Surgery Center, updates from
the foundation, a letter from a community donor, our 2019 annual report, Q&A
with employees of the quarter, a big thank you to those who have supported
the hospital during the pandemic, and a spotlight on pain management and the
addition of spine/neurosurgery services at WNH. If you didn't receive a copy in
your mailbox last week, contact our office. We'd be happy to send you a copy! Or
keep an eye on our Facebook page to see the digital version.
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ANNIKA MORRIS
WNHF Director
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WINE-0 TRAIL RUN

- VOLUNTEER INFORMATION
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WHAT TO EXPECT: —
o st ¢ 6 i o o b o | WHAT YOU'LL GET:

communn‘y of top-nofch individuals focused on bnngmg this

event fo fe Now in its 4th year, the Wine-Q Trail Kun <volunteer tshirt

has seen Hzousands of runners and walkers, and m’z event -glass of wine

of this scale would not be possivle without people (ike you. -commemorative ({fine-() Trail Kun wine glass
{/o unfeer duties can include registration and éag packup, -scones & coﬁ[ge on the p{a% of the event

wine servers, crowd control, trail helpers, and more.

INTERESTED? (ontact fritiey (arson at brifiey.carson@wnmhorg or call 6202726275

“we reserve the right fo postpone or cancel this years event i( deemed necessary by local health offfcm(s.





